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FROM: Bart Fletcher, Regulatory Analyst I& Division of Economic 

Lorena Holley, Senior Attorney, Office of the General 
m: Closing Docket No. 01 1682-SU 

On September 16, 2002, Forest Utilities, Inc. (Forest or utility) submitted revised tariff sheets 
and a proposed notice, as required by Orders Nos. PSC-02-1239-PAA-SU and PSC-02-1357-CO- 
SU. On September 19,2002, staff called the utility in order correct the order number reflected in 
the notice. By letter dated October 8, 2002, Forest notified staff that the required notices were 
mailed out on October 2,2002. On October 8,2002, staff stamped the revised tariff sheets effective 
October 3,2002. Based on staffs review, the utility has fully complied with Orders 
1239-PAA-SU and PSC-02-1357-CO-SU. As such, the above-mentioned docket 

Cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Merchant) 


